
 
 
 
 
 

26th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Another half term has flown by – and what a busy half term it has been! Today, we have ended the 
half term with lots of celebrations and excitement. Keep reading to find out more! 
 
School dinners Sum2 
School dinners cost £2.55 per day  
School meal every day £89.25 per week 
Thursday (pizza) £17.85 for the half term 
 
Year 6 Showcase 
On Wednesday, the Year 6 parents were given the performance of a lifetime when their Year 6 
children performed: “When words fail, music speaks” showcase. There was amazing singing as well 
as duets and solos on the keyboards. Well done, Year 6!  
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Attendance Shop 
Those children who have achieved 96% or higher for the Sum1 half term were awarded with a treat 
from the attendance shop! Well done to those children and big thanks to all parents who support 
excellent attendance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Pegasus is the winning house for Sum1! 
A huge well done to Pegasus, who won the house competition with the most house points for 
Sum1! This afternoon, the Pegasus children enjoyed an ice cream treat on the field with all of their 
Pegasus house mates! A perfect treat for a hot sunny day! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Year 5 Design and Technology 
Year 5 have been busy in their DT lessons making movable CAM products all about the solar system! 
Just look at how good they are! Great job, Year 5! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY! 

June  
5th  – Start of Term 
5th – Phonics Screen Check for Year 1 
12th – Start of Multiplication Check for Year 4 

July 
5th  – Transition day 
10th  – International Festival Week 
13th – Parents’ Evening 
19th – Y6 Production  
19th – EYFS Graduation 
21st – Break up for Summer 

 
 
See you all on the 5th June at 08.45! 
Have a lovely week and keep your fingers X for nice weather! 
From Mr Gaibee  
(Headteacher) 


